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7th March 2025  

 
 
Dear School and Nursery Parents/Carers 
 
Red Nose Day for Comic Relief on 21st March 2025 
 
On Friday 21st March we will be holding a non-uniform, Wear What You Like Day for Comic Relief.   

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they’re asking the nation to join the party and go big, give big and feel 
good! Because when we all do a little something funny for money, big beautiful change happens. A donation to 
Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be happier, families stronger, women 
safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer. 

We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough.  But if you can donate, 
every penny will add up to a life changing difference.  
 
Because people matter. Everyone. Everywhere. Always.  
 
You may donate by buying a Red Nose, although Children do not have to wear a Red Nose to join in and make a 
difference.  If you prefer to donate to the charity directly, you may do so at https://donation.comicrelief.com/.  

Due to the increasing difficulty with banking cash, any cash donations will be given instead to our preferred 
local charity, ‘2Wish’ - support for those affected by the sudden death of young people 
(https://2wish.org.uk/). Cash donations will not go to Comic Relief. 
 
To learn more about how Comic Relief spends the money raised, please visit 
https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Brian Walton 
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